
Petitioner Documentation of Notification to Neighbors of Rezoning Intent at 190 Beauchamp 

Road 

 

On Monday, May 1st, 2023, we (Jesse Carr/Kathryn Everhart) spoke (in person) with the current 

homeowner at 250 Beauchamp Road (Scott) regarding our intentions for 190 Beauchamp to be zoned for 

our business.  He stated that was fine, he had no issues with it.  He then gave us the number to his 

cousin (Jeremy), who owns 210 Beauchamp Road.  We explained our intentions regarding moving our 

business to 190 Beauchamp.  He also stated that he was fine with that. 

On Tuesday, May 2nd, 2023, we (Jesse Carr/Kathryn Everhart) spoke with (in person) Joanne Beauchamp, 

current owner of multiple properties on Beauchamp Road.  We notified her of our intentions for 

rezoning 190 Beauchamp & she said that was great, she had no issues with it. 

On another note, we currently live in & own 160 Beauchamp Road. 

 


